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We are delighted to give you the latest news 

about the ALICE-Trial!

Highlights
§ WE HOPE YOU ARE ALL SAFE!
§ Thank you very much for all your support! 
§ Our ethics committee approved the extension of the study period: last patient in 01.08.2021

National coordinators
We would like to express our deep gratitude for the incredible support of Dr Sandra Giannone 
from Bologna. The National Society of Anesthesia (SIAARTI) promoted ALICE on newsletters 
and websites. Thank you very much!!!
Furthermore, we would also like to acknowledge Prof Dr Dr Tae-Yop Kim from Seoul for 
promoting and recruiting sites in Korea.

Important information

Prof Dr Patrick Meybohm left the University 
Hospital Frankfurt to become the head of 
the anaesthetic department at the University 
Hospital Wuerzburg. Because ALICE is 
located in Frankfurt, Prof Dr Dr Kai 
Zacharowski is the principal investigator 
with support from Prof Dr Patrick Meybohm 
from now on. 

We are overwhelmed by your incredible
support and we met so many supportive
colleagues. Thank you so much! We
hope that you all benefit from your
participation too.  

Prof. Patrick Meybohm, Prof. Kai Zacharowski, Dr. Suma Choorapoikayil, Leonie Judd 

You are interested to join ALICE? 

For more information please visit our 
Homepage:

ww.alice-trial.com

Contact: alice@kgu.de

eCRF 
We are very sorry for the delay regarding 
the eCRF. However, we have got good 
news!
The eCRF is ready for use. Please send us 
the following information from each site:
First + last name and Email-Address of 
study coordinator, study assistant and/or
study nurse/student. For example:
Site: University Hospital Frankfurt
PI: Prof Patrick Meybohm/Kai Zacharowski
Study assistant: Dr Suma Choorapoikayil
Study nurse/student: Leonie Judd  

http://www.alice-trial.com/start/
http://kgu.de

